Sent: Tuesday, 31 January 2023 4:55 PM
To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Martins Creek Quarry

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam

RE Martins Creek Quarry and Daracon’s recent amendments - | would like to stress that the proposed changes do not
affect my previous submission and concerns | had outlined. It looks like Daracon’s strategy is to create confusion and

wear the opponents of the quarry out without actually addressing the very serious concerns in a meaningful way.

Kind regards
Iwona Hetherington

Sent from my iPhone





